
October 2, 2017 

We are accepting pictures of  Hero 
Scouts in Action. Please  

email to  
Pack208siouxcity@gmail.com and 
we’ll try and get them in the              
weekly newsletter.  

POPCORN COMMITTEE  
Brandon Riker– Chair 712-899-6151 
Katie Lehmann– Volunteer 
Katelyn Girard– Volunteer 
Tamera Albert– Volunteer 

Superhero Power Earned This Week:  

Pack 208 is Gaining its Super Speed 

Team Loyal Family  
Helping our friends sell popcorn is Fun. Helping our 

brother sell makes us stronger. Thanks to all the fami-
lies working together to make our pack GO!  

 

BROTHERS AND SISTERS UNITE! 

 
DOING OUR BEST! 

Pack 208 completed its second weekend out at the Mall 
with the help of both troop and pack scouts. We even 
had a great time introducing some newer scouts to our 
Fare-way store front.  Hope everyone has been pushing 
hard toward their goals but remember we’re not selling 

Popcorn we’re selling Scouts! The proceeds we earn 
helps families save money toward fun activities and will 
soon be purchasing the  advancements that the boys have 
been earning in their 

  
 
 
 
 

Opportunities to Sell 
We will be taking a break from store sales the Week-
end of October 7th & 8th. Sign up sheets for the last 

remaining Store front will be next Monday.  
 

October 14th, 2017 
*Bomgaars Store Front 7 am-12pm 

 




